
VILLAGE BOARD MEETING – MARCH 22, 2012 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

THE PUBLIC   

 

BUILDING INSPECTOR 

 

POLICE ACTIVITY 

 

DPW 

 

ATTORNEY CASERTA 

 

MINUTES-March 8 2012 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 
 

1. Utility taxes received from TWC Digital Phone-$88.82  Sales Tax Distribution for 

February-$26,743.93 up $1,479.09 from the same period last year.   

 

      2.   Gallonage report for period of January 31 – February 29, 2012 – consumption 

            down 26,391 gallons per day from the same time period last year.   

 

     3.   Letter of complaint received from Paul and Carol Lotz of Oak St. regarding dog  

           owners not cleaning up after their pets in residential areas.  Asked that a Village  

           park be designated for walking dogs.   

 

    

AGENDA   
 

1. The Abstract of Audited Vouchers for period ending March 22, 2012 – General Fund-$, 

Water Fund-$, and Sewer Fund-$ 

 

2. Resulution to abolish the position of Fire Inspector. 

 

3. Public Hearing to be set for Thursday, April 12, 2012 for the purpose of considering and 

hearing all interested persons concerning the tentative budget for 2012-2013. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

REPORTS  
 

 


